Port Norfolk Civic League
February 6, 2014
Meeting was called to order by John Lifsey at 7:14 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
Leila Rice for ERC and Karen Myers of VDOT spoke to us regarding EZ-Pass and MLK extension.
Officer Yonker explained that he was temporary and that in a few weeks we would get our permanent NEAT officer.  In the meantime Officer Yonker’s number is 235-5662.

A motion was made, seconded and passed to dismiss with the reading of the Minutes.
Treasurer’s reported $5,569.36 total.  She will be splitting it into League and Parks.  Next month there will be a budget to present to the membership. An audit of the books will be done 
HPC – John Lifsey – Please remember if you are making changes you must get approval.

Porch Crawl – April 20th – Mark your calendar

Will will provide a dumpster for the clean up on April 19th.
Membership – Carolann – 39  members. 
Neighborhood Watch next meeting is March.
Webmaster – nothing to report.

Porch Talk – Email Sharon if you have anything to submit.
Positions available:
Recreation

Webmaster
Corresponding Secretary
Meeting adjourned at 8:15.

April 19th –Clean up the Parks – Earth Day 

April 20th – Porch Crawl

Sept 14th – Reflection Walk memorial Brick Ceremony

Oct.18th – Boo-Ya????
Dec 7th – Home Tour????
